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Additionally Philip felt the use of siege weaponry was of great importance and invested in engineers to aid
him. Through his military conquests of Asia, Persia, Egypt, and other nations, the Macedonian empire
flourished. He lived years after Alexander the Great and contemporary writings were scarce. At the age of
thirteen, he was sent to study with Aristotleâ€”an education that was for the most part formal. The three
sources used have many similarities and broaden the history of Alexander, as they include more into the
timeline of his life. Thanks to its original inscription, this figure can be definitely identified as Alexander the
Great, son of Philip II of Macedon. It was to be a golden age that lasted from the death of Alexander in B.
After an episode where the two were drinking, Cleitus told his king off, telling him, in essence, that he should
follow Macedonian ways, not those of the Persians who had opposed him. In his short years of reign as king of
Macedonia, Alexander the great conquered a vast majority of territory garnering him as one of the most
powerful kings of his time. Persia gave him money and ships and in return "Agis sent the money and triremes
[a type of ship] to his brother Agesilaos, directing him to pay the salaries of the crews, and to sail directly to
Crete to settle the affairs of the island for the benefit of Sparta," writes Hadjidaki. Although Alexander still
want Alexander the Great words - 10 pages appreciate the arts. He became a warrior by the age of sixteen and
was a king at twenty. Alexander the Great was a ruler that was not only inspiring, but he was fearless, smart,
bold and courageous. Alexander single-handedly changed the nature of the ancient world in just over a decade.
The battle soon became a war of nerves. Yet, despite his military accomplishments, ancient records say that he
failed to win the respect of some his subjects and, furthermore, he had some of the people closest to him
murdered. The youthful leader and his sibling were upraised in Pella 's royal court. When Alexander was only
13, his father appointed the famous Greek philosopher Aristotle as the tutor of the young prince. The largest
surviving piece was the Seleucid Empire. The Gedrosia crossing was a miserable failure with up to
three-quarters of Alexander's troops dying along the way, his fleet being unable to keep up with them due to
bad winds. Polyaenus describes the Macedonian infantrymen of the phalanx as being armed with helmets
kranos ; light shields pelte ; greaves knemides and a long pike sarissa â€” notice that armour is conspicuously
missing from this list. In B.


